
 

MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  March 6, 2019 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Out-of-State Geneva High School Choirs Trip to Central Florida 

 

 

Geneva High School is requesting permission for the GHS Choir students to participate in an out-of-state field 
trip in February 2020.  The purpose of this trip is to provide students with the opportunity to learn more about 
the music recording process, to perform in Disney World, to perform at a children’s hospital, and to have a 
workshop at the University of Illinois.  The tentative itinerary and trip details are as follows:   

 

1. Trip Dates:     Depart  →  Sunday, February 23, 2020  

       Return →  Saturday, February 29, 2020 
 
2. Number of Students Attending:   80 students 
 
3. Transportation:     Peoria Charter Bus 
 
4. Cost of Trip:     $1,580 (approximately)   

Fundraising will help reduce the cost.  There will 
be no cost to the district for this trip. 

 
 
5. Adult Chaperones:    Jess Palmisano 
       8 Parent Chaperones 
 
6. Goals: a. Students will learn about and participate in the 

Disney Recording Process and Clinic 
    
  b. Students will perform in a Disney World Park 

 
  c. Students will participate in a clinic with Dr. 

Solya at University of Illinois 
 
  d. Students will perform at a children’s hospital in 

Florida 


